Non-public Session Meeting Minutes – Meeting of June 14th, 2018
Sanbornton Conservation Commission

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Sanbornton Conservation Commission convened in non-public session on Thursday, June 14th 2018 at 7:10pm at the Town Office during a regular meeting. In attendance were Chair Brad Crosby, Dick Ayers, Doug Sarette, Mark Ledgard and John Earley.

Non-Public Session under RSA 91-A:3 II (d)-Minutes – Roll call vote to enter non-public – Ayers/Crosby/Sarette/Ledgard/Earley – Yes. During non-public session, the Commission discussed the development of pathway from Sanbornton School to the area adjacent to the library, including access to Town and UCC property. 

Dick Ayers made a motion to seal these minutes for one month, seconded my Mark Ledgard, because it was determined that divulgence of this information likely would render a proposed action innefective. Roll call vote to seal minutes for one month – Ayers/Crosby/Sarette/Ledgard/Earley – Yes.
